

July 9, 2012

Daniel S. Duchniak General Manager Waukesha Water Utility 115 Delafield Street Waukesha, WI 53188-3615

Dear Mr. Duchniak:

Pursuant to Common Council File Number 120230, adopted July 6th, the City of Milwaukee is directed to commence negotiations with the City of Waukesha regarding a possible water service agreement and intergovernmental agreement for the provision of water within the current service area in the City of Waukesha as existing on July 1, 2012. Please be advised that Milwaukee Water Works Superintendent Carrie Lewis will coordinate with the City of Waukesha to establish mutually convenient opportunities to begin negotiations.

I look forward to this very important dialogue.

Da Barrell

Sincerely,

Tom Barrett

Mayor

c: Steve Crandell, Interim City Administrator